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I urge you to oppose HB 2007.  Oregon intentionally has had the same rules for 

firearms possession in all counties so that it simplified the laws for all.  We should not 

make this confusing and difficult by allowing any governing body decide what they 

would like to do in this manner.  Concealed Handgun holders are some of the most 

law abiding citizens in the entire state and country.  This bill would do nothing to 

prevent criminals from committing crimes or violence.  This is nothing more than 

another method to limit our 2nd amendment rights. 


